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PUBLIC NOTICE 

January 21, 2025 

 
The City of Boaz Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, 

February the 4th, at 6:00 P.M. in the Mastin Room at the Boaz Public Library.  The purpose 

of the public hearing will be to hear a request from Lisandro Callejas. Mr. Callejas is 

seeking to rezone +/-3.7 acres of property abutting Lee Holcomb Rd and Pleasant Hill 

Road, from AG, Agricultural District to R-1 (Low Density Detached Residential District). 

Mr. Calleja seeks to divide the land in order to build three homes on the property. The 

current zoning classification of AG does not permit this.    

 

The legal description is as follows: 
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At said time and place, all persons in favor of or in opposition to said zoning change 

request can be heard 
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